NEWSLETTER

Side Willage Nurses

Autumn Term

A warm welcome back to Nursery for the delayed start of our Autumn Term. We hope that you have all enjoyed a restful summer. Although the building work set us back slightly the improvements of new windows and kitchen were worth the wait. The Nursery team worked hard once the builders left to get the Nursery room looking great and we have a fabulous new mud kitchen on its way soon. As you know most of the Covid Restrictions were lifted in August so we are enjoying returning to a less restricted Nursery and being able to welcome parents back into our setting. We will continue with our handwashing and regular cleaning and some of the other good practices that we have adopted to stop the spread of any illness or virus. Please see attached to this email some advice from Public Health England regarding attendance and illness. This week we are excited to welcome several new children and will be getting to know them as well as re-establishing relationships with returning children. We will update you next week on our upcoming topics and the date our activities with start. **Best Wishes, The Nursery Team**



How to support learning at home...

Please help your child to settle at Nursery by providing us with photographs of special people and places for them to reference during Nursery. We will share children's activities, progress and development on our online system 'Tapestry' which you can also upload to from home (logins will be provided).

Next Terms Activities...

'Imagination Monday', supporting expressive arts — Monday

'Toast Tuesday' supporting fine motor skills—Tuesday am

'School Visits', supporting school readiness - Wed am (term 2)

'Little Squirrels' supporting the world around us—Thursday pm

Phonics supporting Phase 1 letters and sounds—Every day

'I can cook' supporting maths, PSE and physical development — 1st Thursday morning of each month

'Fun Friday' supporting physical development—Friday mornings

Remember...

- Water bottles, snacks, hats and sun cream
- All clothing and items brought to nursery to be named.
- Please shut Nursery gate behind you and drive safely in the car park.